## **Notice**

Any individual or organization wanting to use the Recreation or "big room "for an event or meeting should contact Gwen Stuler. She is the Recreation Associations Special Affairs person and can tell you if that room is reserved for that day or time and if not she will put your name in that time slot.

Residents wishing to rent the clubhouse for a private event can also call Gwen to reserve the clubhouse for a certain date.

John Stover: President of the Recreation Board of Directors